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Your Organization 

HSV Anglers News 
It appears that fall has finally arrived! I, for one, am enjoying some 
cooler weather! 

Our next meeting is Tuesday October  3rd. The fish fry will be October 
5th and our next trash pickup date is October 21st. Mark your calendars 
now and plan to attend these events. Also big thanks to everyone who 
volunteers when the call goes out. 

 

MISCELLANEOUS COMMENTS  

We will discuss the officer and board member openings at the next 

meeting. We have some people who have volunteered for President, 

Vice President and board members but we will take other nominations 

at the meeting . 

Any suggestions on improvements or topics you would like to see in our 

monthly newsletter would be greatly appreciated. Email suggestion to 

me at kabixler1958@outlook.com or text 501-226-9642 

If you have suggestions or improvements for our club you can also send 

those to myself or Jerry. 

Inside News  

• The next Club meeting  
is 7:00 pm Tuesday, 
October 3rd at the 
Coronado Center.   

• Sign-up for the October 

tournaments prior to the 

start of the October 3rd  

Club meeting. The tour-

naments are scheduled 

for Thursday 10/12 at 

Ouachita  and a Wild 

Card and Tuesday 

10/24.If you want to fish 

a tournament but can’t 

attend the club meeting 

contact Pete DeVries. If 

you don’t have Pete’s 

contact info use the 

contact form on our 

website. 

• Remember before you 

can fish in a tournament 

club dues must be paid  

and a waiver signed. 

Dues can be paid and 

waivers signed at the 

club meeting.  


